
	

This	term,	Wren	class	have	been	learning	all	about	the	Romans	and	
investigating	why	the	Roman	army	was	so	successful.	We	enjoyed	
using	our	STEM	skills	to	design	and	create	our	Roman	chariots.	In	
maths,	we	have	been	working	on	formal	written	methods	for	

multiplication	and	division.	We’ve	also	been	working	hard	on	our	
times	table	knowledge.	In	English,	we	have	been	learning	all	about	
the	myth	Romulus	and	Remus.	We	wrote	our	own	versions	and	

created	drama	pieces	retelling	the	story.	We	finished	the	term	with	
an	exciting	visit	to	the	box	to	see	the	songline	exhibition.	We	

enjoyed	looking	at	the	Australian	art	and	are	excited	to	make	our	
own	next	term!	

I	really	enjoyed	
seeing	the	art	in	the	
box	and	can’t	wait	to	

make	my	own!	

I	liked	working	with	
my	group	to	do	the	

drama.	I	liked	
learning	the	song	as	

well!	


